
From: Andrew Jackson
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Voter ID
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 12:25:18 PM

Dear sir, I fully support the present situation, where a voter must show current
ID to vote and I reject the submission that a voter can provide a stat dec or
similar to vote. This is very insecure and open to voter fraud. 
What happens when I show up at the booth only to find out that I've already
voted by providing a stat dec. (ie. Not me, but a fraudulent person stealing my
identity).
This could even lead to kidnapping for extra votes and abuse of non-English
speaking citizens whose carers disagree with their opinions. 
The field is ripe with snares. I impress upon you the need for an open and honest
system to work with. Some people will do anything they are allowed to do to rout
the system including fake stat decs.

Cheers
Andrew Jackson
Mob: 
Email:
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